
Diary Dates 

July 

2nd  Defibrillator Fundraiser 

14th  Sports Day  

16th School Closes for Summer 

 2.15pm Surnames A-K 

 2.30pm Surnames L-Z 

Swimming 

Year 4 will be swimming on June 28th, 
July 5th and 12th. 

Please make sure your child has a towel 
and appropriate swimwear on swimming 
days (i.e. girls have a one-piece 
swimming costume and boys’ swimming 
shorts are not too loose). All children will 
be required to wear a swimming hat 
whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 
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Covid-19 
In order for the safety of all please 
can we remind parents to check for  
Covid symptoms :- 

 
* High temperature (above 37.8C) 
* A new continuous cough 
* A sore throat 
* Loss of or change in normal sense 
of taste or smell 
* Feeling generally unwell 
* Persistent tiredness 
* Been in close contact with / living 
with a suspected or confirmed case 
of COVID-19 in the previous two 
weeks. 
 
If your child has any of these    
symptoms please do not send them 
to school. 
A runny nose or sneezing only are   
unlikely to be Covid-19 

Thank you to all parents/carers for 
wearing a face-mask when dropping 
and collecting your children. Our 
guidelines have not changed so     
unless you are exempt we do ask 
that you wear a face covering whilst 
in and around the school grounds. 



Could you foster?  
Nexus Fostering is a well-established and 
highly regarded fostering agency, based 
in Ampthill, who are urgently seeking full 
time and respite foster carers throughout 
the area. The agency is rated Ofsted 
'Outstanding' in all areas and place a high 
premium on the quality of support and 
care that they provide to every one of the 
foster carers and, in turn, the children 
and young people placed with them. 

To find out more about becoming a     
foster carer or a respite carer in       
Northampton and the surrounding areas 
please call 0800 389 0143 or email      
leannea@nexusfostering.co.uk 

 

Class Photos 
A reminder that the cut-off date for your 
school photo orders is Wednesday, 30th 
June. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R.D Out Of School Care 
R.D Out of School Care will be offering 
Holiday Club child care during the 
Summer Holidays. Please make direct  
contact with them to book a place. 

 

 
 

Dogs 
Whilst we encourage families to walk to 
school please can you ensure that dogs 
are not brought onto the school grounds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Library Books 
A message from Mrs Dorgan :- 

The school library closes on Friday, 2nd 
July. If you have a library book or class 
reading book please would you return it 
to school  on or before this date. This 
will allow us to complete a stock-take 
prior to the new academic year in       
September. Thank you for your              
co-operation. 

I would also like to thank parents for 
their donations of books to the school 
library throughout the school year. 
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